
 

16 October 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Subject: Vyners Learning Trust Maths Challenge - Ruislip High School – 
   18 October 2023 
 
Your son/daughter in year 7 has been selected to participate in the Vyners Learning 
Trust Maths Challenge. This Maths Challenge focuses on collaboration and 
competition to motivate students, by combining a series of activities including 
problem-solving tasks linked to the maths curriculum.  
 
Students that have taken part in these types of challenges have enjoyed them and 
also found that it makes maths more intricate and enhances their problem solving 
skills.  
 
This is a really exciting opportunity for students to work together in a team and 
compete against other schools in the trust. There will be 5 different tasks that the 
team will work through including: 

 24 Game 
 Problem solving (two rounds - including questions in the style of the 1% club 

TV show) 
 UKMT (Junior level) 
 Financial Maths 
 Bonus Questions for prizes 

 
Date: 18 October 2023 
Time: 1-3:15pm 
Location: Ruislip High School, Ruislip 

We will leave school at 12:20pm and hope to return around 4:10pm. We will take the 
students by taxi with a teacher as chaperone to Ruislip High School. Students will be 
dismissed from the top gate on their return to school. 

Students must wear their Vyners uniform. Students will need to eat their lunch during 
break. Snacks and drinks will be provided, but students should bring a bottle of water 
with them. 

This trip is free. To secure your child’s place you must complete this google form by 
Wednesday 18 October 2023.  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1CUuoIlfi0ylBB5S1vNW1ncfuOTXATDdnEu7vfaaZ1YE/edit


 
 

 

 

Vyners School has in place detailed procedures for ensuring that trips are well 
planned and that the health, welfare and safety of students is protected. A careful 
and written risk assessment has been prepared for this trip and adequate student 
supervision and insurance arrangements will be put in place.  

It is expected that all students will observe the highest standard of politeness, 
courtesy and conduct at all times. Our students are representing Vyners School and 
it is expected that they will do everything in a way that reflects positively on 
themselves and the school. The School’s Behaviour Policy continues to be in force 
throughout the trip. Should it prove necessary to send a student home for 
misbehaviour, parents/carers will be expected to meet all extra costs incurred.   

If you wish your child to participate in this trip, please complete the google form 
by Wednesday 18 Oct 2023. If you have any questions, please contact  
Ms Malegaonkar at mmalegaonkar@vynersschool.org.uk  

 
Best wishes 
Yours sincerely 
 
Ms M Malegaonkar  

Teacher of Maths 
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